To Whom It May Concern:

My wife and | are writing this letter to express our strong recommendation to Ms. Natalie Dunham in her potential
role in your organization. :

We had the pleasure to have her a Core Teacher of our son for two terms in N2.

Ms. Natalie has a strong personality and this is reflected in the way she performs her teaching with kids.

She managed to give the class a daily routine in a very short time and all the kids were feeling so comfortable in
performing all the little tasks she assigned them.

She is enthusiast about her job and about being able to contribute to each child progress.

She is able to understand each child different needs and take into great consideration each child ideas and
feelings.

She sets goals for each child for each term, and she constantly monitors the situation referring promptly to
parents.

She is an open minded teacher, happy to collaborate with parents who want to volunteer in class. She brought
up this magnificent idea to expose the kids to different languages and engaged parents of different nationality to
go in class and read to the kids in their mother tongue ‘the three little pigs’. The children were enthusiast about
the whole project!

She is always available to have an open dialogue with parents and gives extremely detailed reports on the weekly
activity.

We are very pleased that our son has been able to be engaged in his learning journey together with such a
valuable teacher.

In case you would like to have more information about our experience with Ms. Natalie, please feel free to contact
us at the following email address: silvia.mascarello@amail.com.

Sincerely,

~Mario Ruberto - Silvia Mascarello Singapore, December 4" 2017
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